
  
Career Transition Support Program  

  
The Career Transition Support Program has changed! DCPC’s “Career Transition 

Support Program” and Davidson United Methodist Church's “NetWorkers” 
program have merged. The new program, called "The Davidson Career 

Transition Program," will be a jointly sponsored program of the two churches. 
At the moment, the program will have two meetings per month, on the 1st and 

3rd Wednesday mornings of each month from 10 to noon in room 216 
of DUMC’s Education Building. Pastors from both churches have agreed to 

work with the program co-chairs and participants.  

  

For more information, please contact: 
 

Co-Chairs 
      

Tom Wylie – DUMC    Terry Pardue - DCPC 
704-249-6158     513-790-2113 

tewylie@yahoo.com    tbpardue@gmail.com 
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